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LEAVENWORTH, Kan. – The Leavenworth County Attorney’s Office has issued a scam warning after area residents reported receiving 
scam letters in their mail.  
 
Leavenworth County Attorney Todd Thompson issued the alert after an area resident turned in a suspicious letter claiming there is 
nearly $10 million available to be claimed. To obtain the money, the victim only needs to follow instructions found in the letter.   
 
The scammers are attempting to mislead their victims with the goal of creating a line of communication and establishing a 
relationship before finally stealing personal and financial information.  
 
Each letter is titled Business Proposal and claims to be sent by the Becker Fischer Bandile LLP company based in Canada.   
 

 
 
The Leavenworth County Attorney’s Office urges caution whenever you’re in a situation that promises something that seems too 
good to be true. If you’ve been scammed, call your local police department. 
 
“Be aware, never share your personal information with sites or people you don’t trust. Verify who they are and ask questions – if it’s  
too good to be true, it probably is,” Thompson said.    


